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SUBJECT: Water valve repair to take place on Monday in Upper Lakeside Neighborhood; water service to be shut

down

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Water valve repair to take place on Monday in Upper

Lakeside Neighborhood; water service to be shut down

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth has discovered a leak on an aging water valve which is
connected to the main feed line from the upper Lakeside storage tank. This main feed line
serves houses in the upper Lakeside neighborhood from East 39th Ave to East 47th Ave and
from Glenwood Street south to Gladstone Street. Crews will be working to make repairs on
Monday, October 24, 2011 from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The leaking valve is located at
Glenwood Street and 43rd Ave East. The repair work requires that water be shut off for the

specified time period.

About 400 households will be impacted by the water shutdown. Once repairs are made,
residents are advised to run their tap for a few minutes until water runs clear.
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